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ENGINEER’S REPORT 

City of Lead 

Commission Meeting 

December 16, 2024 

Deadwood Water Supply Line Replacement 

• Contract with Halme has been finalized. 

• Working on getting a preconstruction meeting set up after the first of the year. 

• The CATEX has been published and has received no comments. 

Facilities Plan Update 

• Continuing to work with staff on scope. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


